Lori Rowe

From: PUBCOMMENT-OCC
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 11:37 AM
To: PUBCOMMENT-OCC2; PUBCOMMENT-OPIC; PUBCOMMENT-ELD; PUBCOMMENT-WQ
Subject: FW: Public comment on Permit Number WQ0015264001
MWD
1258 39

From: pemorris@usa.net <pemorris@usa.net>

Sent: Sunday, December 19, 2021 7:30 PM

To: PUBCOMMENT-OCC <PUBCOMMENT-OCC@tceq.texas.gov>
Subject: Public comment on Permit Number WQ0015264001
REGULATED ENTY NAME NASH FM 529 WWTP

RN NUMBER: RN107309437

PERMIT NUMBER: WQ0015264001

DOCKET NUMBER:

COUNTY: HARRIS

PRINCIPAL NAME: HARRIS COUNTY MUD 171

CN NUMBER: CN600740674

FROM

NAME: Philip Morris

E-MAIL: pemorris@usa.net

COMPANY:

ADDRESS: 23934 STOCKDICK SCHOOL RD
KATY TX 77493-6317

PHONE: 2816823688

FAX:

COMMENTS: We live in an area that has always been prone to flooding. The roads around us are regularly under water
in heavy rains. Recent construction has elevated properties around us about three feet or more placing us in even more

danger. We were told that maintenance on Mayde creek is way down on the priority list. | cannot see how raising the
amount of wastewater in Mayde creek can do anything but make a bad situation worse.



